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Some comments on this consultation paper: 

  

1. I am a frequent business traveler, and were interrupted by those solicited call in day and night, and I 

have to pay the roaming fee. It is suggested that if such roaming cost incurred, the phone company 

should collect the fees from those marketing companies. Long distance phone companies are 

beneficiaries from those long distance calls, they should be controlled as well. 

  

2. "DO-Not-Call" registration is not good as companies can get this list then make the call outside 

Hong Kong, the SAR will not have any control on those companies. 

  

3. Suggest to allow SMEs to use data communication (i.e. text) for their product promotion, not on 

voice communication. 

  

Regards  

  

  

Dennis Fung 


